
Year 5/6: 100% Wow! 

Year 3/4: 98.7% Well 

done 

Year 1/2: 100% Wow! 

Reception: 89.1% Below 

This week’s whole 

school attendance                      

98.1%  

Yearly school 

attendance to date:  

95.6% Below 

Target 96.6% 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

                                  We made it!  What an amazing year we have had at Lingdale. We hope 

that you all agree that 2018/19 has been the best year ever!  

   The children have been fantastic—always smiling and ready to learn. Our “shuffle –up” days  

ran smoothly and the staff are looking forward to their new classes in September.  There are 

lots of new themes to explore in the  2019/20 curriculum and staff have been working hard to 

ensure autumn term starts with a bang! This year we have enjoyed taking the children on a 

variety of trips– watch this space for more amazing adventures we are planning… 

Parents and Carers– you have also helped make this year a success– it has been lovely to see so 

many of you supporting school—especially with our family days. Your responses in 

questionnaires have been extremely positive. Thank you! We are always striving to make school 

the best we possibly can. Well done to the Bonnard family who were picked from the draw 

after returning their questionnaire promptly.  

A huge thank you to all the parents who supported our EYFS Sponsored Toddle. So far we 

have raised a phenomenal £202! 

Work over Summer 

2018/19  Memories 

 

Today we say goodbye to Diane  who has worked 

in our kitchen for the past 14 years. She will be 

sadly missed by children and staff. 

This year we have also welcomed Peter our new 

caretaker– we said bye and a huge thank you to 

Jordan and we wish him well for the future. 

Wendy has also joined the Lingdale family– it is 

lovely to have her smiling face serving up delicious 

lunches. 

Our new breakfast club has been a tremendous 

success– thanks to Dot, Mrs Chapman and Miss 

Coe for helping ensure breakfast is served 

smoothly. We look forward to feeding our families 

again in September. 

Baby girl—in  spring  term, Miss Smith gave birth 

to the beautiful Sophia. Congratulations! 

Dates for the diary: 

We return to school on Wednesday 4th September. 

Breakfast club will be open as normal. Please see 

below for the PD days. 

PD DAY 1 –Mon 2nd Sept 

PD DAY 2—Tues 3rd Sept 

PD DAY 3—Mon 20th July  

PD DAY 4– TBC  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Star of the Year! 

Dimitri Davey ( Reception) —Mrs Jones 

Naomi Robinson (Y1) Thomas Turner (Y2)  Miss 

Stonehouse 

 Summer Kilbane (Y3) -Mrs Crame 

 Kian Hauxwell (Y3) Tilly Evans (Y4) - Mr Fairbridge 

  Rosie Oxendale- (Y5)  Abigail 

Dennis (Y6) - Mrs Norris 

 

Pen Licence—Jaymee  Spence 

Friday 19th July 2019 




